
Visit to Vertical Garden @ Bukit Panjang 

On 03 July 2018, 20 Environmental Science Club members visited the Vertical 

Garden@Bukit Panjang. In line with our school’s Applied Learning Programme, the 

visit was part of our school’s effort to expose our pupils to urban farming and how they can 

apply what they have learnt in their daily lives thereafter. The members were guided by the 

Vertical Farm facilitators to learn more about this urban farming concept and other areas 

related to urban farming and food source. 

 

 

Putting the compost and soil into the 

pots. 
Facilitator explaining the procedures 

to pot the vegetables.  

Environmental Science Club members with their completed pots of 

vegetables. 


